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 CITY OF ST. HELENS PLANNING DEPARTMENT 

 M E M O R A N D U M 
 

TO: Planning Commission 
FROM: Jacob A. Graichen, AICP, City Planner 
RE: Conditional Use Permit CUP.1.24, Unlisted Use U.1.24, and Access Variance VAR.7.24 
DATE: September 3, 2024 
 

 
Per the attached letter from CCMH dated August 23, 2024, they would like the hearing to take place 
in October instead of September. 
 
City staff had already started the notification process when CCMH noted the desire for the October 
date.  Thus, the intent is to open the hearing at the September 10th meeting to be able to continue 
the hearing to a date and time certain: 
 
October 8, 2024 at 6:05pm. 
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